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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2016/6908/P 12/01/2017  22:12:18 Whilst the CGCA does not object to the replacement shopfront, we do lament the loss of the 

information/wayfinding sign currently attached to the building. Seven Dials is a destination for tourists 

and other visitors who are not familiar with the area. This sign should be relocated nearby to assist 

visitors to the area.

Should awnings be added to the ground-level shopfront, these should be uniform across the various 

retail units.
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